
 

 

Official 

 
 
 

APPLICATION REF:  
 
21/4419/FUL – 37 Redfern Avenue, Whitton, TW4 5NA 
 

REASON FOR TAKING NO FURTHER ACTION ON APPLICATION: 
 
 
The applicant was advised that the application was unlikely to be supported as the 
crossover would not comply with the Council’s Transport SPD. Given that the site is not in 
a conservation area and Redfern Avenue is not a classified road, planning permission is 
not required for a dropped kerb and thus the applicant is free to apply for Highways 
consent without the need for planning permission. The applicant therefore opted to 
withdraw the planning application.  
 

 
DATE WITHDRAWN:  
 
03/03/2022 

 
AGREED BY: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  


	REASON FOR TAKING NO FURTHER ACTION ON APPLICATION:

